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Important Update: Changes to Our Service Hours Starting in July!  
 

We have some important news to share with you regarding our service hours. Starting July 1, 

2024, we are making adjustments to better serve you.  

Please Note: These new hours will apply to all locations except our Horseshoe Bay and Marble 

Falls branches. Additionally, all our branches will now be closed on Saturdays to allow for 

focused weekday service.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

While our physical locations will have new hours, remember that you can still manage your 

banking needs around the clock: 

• Online & Mobile Banking: Access your accounts, transfer funds, pay bills, and more, 

24/7.  

• MoneyPass® ATMs: Enjoy fee-free withdrawals at thousands of locations nationwide. 

• Night Depository Drops: Securely deposit transactions after hours.  

 

We understand that changes can take some adjustment, and we appreciate your understanding 

as we strive to enhance our services. These updated hours are designed to streamline 

operations and focus on providing you exceptional service during the time most convenient to 

you. 

Thank you for your continued trust and flexibility. We are excited to serve you with our new 

hours and remain committed to meeting all your banking needs both in-person and online.  

 

Warm Regards, 

Your Bank of the West Family 


